
 

 

KIND – INDEPENDENT - INCLUSIVE – RESILIENT - CREATIVE - KNOWLEDGEABLE 
 

 

Weekly Newsletter: 

19th October 2023 
 

Head Teacher Update:  

The children in Year 2 have had a really busy week as they enjoyed developing their cycling skills earlier 

in the week as well as their geography walk around Ely to apply their map skills.  

The other classes have all been busy learning too and I have been particularly impressed with their 

phonics where all of the children have made excellent progress. The impact of the children reading 

more at home is really evident so please continue to do this.  

We are looking forward to the school disco after half term- don’t forget to purchase your tickets via the 

school gateway app. 

Please remember the school is closed to children tomorrow (Friday 20th October) as it is a teacher 

training day.  

I hope you have a lovely half term break.  

  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Laura Fielding 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

20th October – School 

closed to pupils. 

30th October - Children 

back in school 

1st November – SEND 

coffee morning 9am 

2nd November – 

Halloween disco 

 

 

 

 

 

Photos: Year 2 (Tulip Class) 

on their Geography walk 

 

 

 

 


